Howell, Rosa (NHTSA)

From: Paul V. Sheridan <pvsheridan2@wowway.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 8:08 PM
To: ‘Jenelle R. Embrey’; cmdiii@autosafety.org; rs@carconsumers.org;

LFOSTER@wusa9.com; ellen@safetyresearch.net; sean@safetyresearch.net;
mjones@change.org; randall@change.org
Subject: Another Jeep Fire Death - 4 June 2013, Houston

Another fatality that would NOT have occurred had the driver of this Jeep XJ been in a Ford Explorer or a 2005+ Jeep
Grand Cherokee:

From: Jenelle R. Embrey [mailto:jrembrey@aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 7:33 PM

To: cmdiii@autosafety.org; rs@carconsumers.org; pvsheridan2@wowway.com; LFOSTER@wusa9.com;
ellen@safetyresearch.net; sean@safetyresearch.net; mjones@change.org; randall@change.org
Subject: Clarence | Think The Stall Lead To Another Death ??

Another death this week!? | found out about this one in a comment on my petition today!

Sincerely,
Jenelle R. Embrey

change.org/dangerousjeeps





